

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools 1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361 www.piscatawayschools.org

July 20, 2020

Dear Piscataway Families,

I know you are all anxious and uneasy about the start of the 2020-2021 school year, but I want to assure you that we will keep you as informed as possible, every step of the way. We continue to work under State guidelines to create curriculum for all of our schools that will allow our students to learn and grow at grade level and beyond, under multiple circumstances. We are finalizing our plan and after State and County approval, we will share it with you no later than August 3 (hopefully sooner).

To assist you in understanding how and under what guidelines and procedures we will open schools, we created a page on the District website dedicated to Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs). We do have some preliminary questions and answers for you listed there now, and we hope will this will help you as you begin to prepare for the school year. We will update this page regularly, as our plans are secured and we have all facts straight, and the updates will be clearly marked. We hope this format makes it easy for you to find the information you need. You can find the FAQ page here.

Please do not hesitate to call District or School Administration with any questions you may have. We are working for your children's best interests, and we will continue to put them first.

Sincerely.

Dr. Frank Ranelli

Superintendent of Schools